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The Week Ahead 
11 - 15 June 2018 

 
Sound of the week Blends /br, bl, cl, cr, str/. 

Theme for the week Animals that live in water. 

Focus for English Reading, comprehension, sight words and sentence 
construction. 

Focus for Mathematics Counting, multiplication, division and problem solving. 

 
Important Dates, Notices and Reminders 

 
11 June Formal Maths Assessment 

22 June Mid-Term Break 

 
Roll of Honour / Merits 

 
This week the Foundation Phase will be awarded the 3G’s. 

 
From the Sports Desk 

 
REMINDER Sports Uniforms 

 
Please note that while this term we are all focusing on 
grooming, here is a guideline on the uniform that is 
acceptable for PE lessons and practices. 

1. White golf shirt or the blue, white and red 
athletics vest.  

2. Green skort, black short or blue tracksuit for 
girls.  

3. Black short or blue tracksuit for boys 
4. White socks for both 
5. White takkies for both 

FIXTURES FOR NEXT WEEK  

1. Monday, 11 June, 2018 Cross country meets at St Dunstans College. 
Some juniors will travel to these fixtures. The bus 
leaves Cedarwood at 1:15pm and returns at about 
4:30pm.   

2. Wednesday, 13 June, 2018 Under 11 and 12 Soccer match Cedarwood School 
against Glenoaks School.  

3. Thursday, 14 June, 2018 Under 10 and 12 Netball match against Dominican 
Convent School at Dominican Convent School. 
There are no juniors involved in this fixture. The 
match will start at 2:00pm and end at about 
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3:30pm. Some juniors will travel to these fixtures. 
The bus leaves Cedarwood at 1:15pm and returns 
at about 5:30pm.   

 

From the Desk of the Headmaster 
 

1. Our anti-bias week has come to an end. Thank you to staff, parents and children who 
drew attention to this important matter. 

2. Thank to Oliver Ngwenya and the team for a successful Mini Soccer Festival. 

3. I am happy to report that our uniform drive has been very successful. Thank you to 
parents and children alike for making an effort to look smart and be proud of their 
uniform and school. 

 


